
  
  
  
  

  The Amman Stock Exchange Received the CEO of Palestine
Exchange 

  Event  

  January 19, 2020 03:46PM  

  
  

 

  

The Chairman of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) Board of Directors, Dr. Kamal Qudah received
the CEO of the Palestine Exchange (PEX), Mr. Ahmad Aweidah with the presence of the CEO of the
ASE, Mr. Mazen Wathaifi at the ASE premises on Sunday, Jan. 19, 2020. 

Ways to enhance cooperation and coordination and bilateral relations were discussed during the
meeting in addition to possible ways to exchange experiences between ASE and PEX.
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